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The proposed bill will do nothing but make life difficult for law abiding citizens who 

wish to protect themselves, and give criminals who would harm them (and certainly 

won't follow the law) a free pass.  Please consider the many, many cases of criminals 

being stopped by lawful gun owners.  Do to this I strongly oppose restrictions on 

where Oregonians can carry a firearm. 


